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May 6, 2024 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 
Daniel Goldner, Chairman 
N.H. Department of Energy/Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301 
 

Re:  DW 24-___ Pennichuck Water Works, Inc.  
Petition for Approval of Special Contract with Tyngsborough Water District 

 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
Pursuant to the Commission’s electronic filing requirements dated March 17, 2000, 
attached please find Pennichuck Water Works, Inc.’s petition for approval of a second 
special contract with the Tyngsborough Water District along with supporting testimony and 
materials.  The last special contract was approved in Docket No. DW 15-133 and 
terminates on or about July 28, 2024. 
 
The live Excel workbook containing the cost of service study is being provided in this 
filing to aid the Commission’s review, however, the live workbook is confidential 
proprietary information and thus Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. has attached a motion for 
confidential and protective treatment of that workbook.  A PDF of the cost of service is 
being filed for the Commission’s public docket book. 
 
Kindly add the following individuals to the Commission’s service list: 
 
 Donald.Ware@pennichuck.com 
 John.Boisvert@pennichuck.com 

Jay.Kerrigan@pennichuck.com 
 Julia.Gagnon@pennichuck.com 
  
Thank you in advance for the Commission’s assistance with this filing.   
 
      Very Truly Yours, 

               
      Marcia A. Brown 
 
cc: NH Department of Energy 
 NH Office of the Consumer Advocate 
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